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Issued by: Sudbury Mine, Mill & Smelter Workers Union, Local 598/CAW 
 

 

Re:  Negotiations with First Nickel Inc. 

 

Ongoing Talks 
 

 

Mine Mill Local 598/CAW have engaged in collective bargaining talks with First Nickel 

Inc.  Although a new agreement has not been reached, both parties will resume talks during 

the first week of July. 

 

Both parties are optimistic of reaching a new collective agreement, however a new deadline 

of July 12
th
, 2013 at midnight has been set.   

 

Employees are asked to continue reporting to work unless otherwise advised by the union. 

 

For further information, please contact Richard Paquin at 698-4622.  This information is 

also available on the unions website at www.minemill598.com 

http://www.minemill598.com/

